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GREENVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

MEETING MINUTES 
Saturday 

January 26, 2008 
 

 
I. Call to Order: 

A meeting of the Board of Education was held on Saturday, January 26, 2008 in the  
High School Library.  Mr. Wilton Bear, Jr., President, called the meeting to order at 12:17 P.M. 

  
A. Members present: Wilton Bear, Jr. 

     Tina Dombroski 
Ann Holstein  

      Gregory Lampman 
Anne Mitchell 
Rosanne Moore 
Lawrence Tompkins  

 
Others present:  Cheryl A. Dudley, Superintendent 

    Tammy Sutherland, Assistant Superintendent for Business 
Margaret Kelly, Director of Communications  

 
B. There were approximately nine (9) visitors to the meeting. 

 
II. Approval of Agenda  
 Anne Mitchell moved, seconded by Lawrence Tompkins and carried unanimously to approve the  
 agenda for the business meeting Saturday, January 26, 2008. 
 
III. Executive Session 

At 12:10 P.M. Tina Dombroski moved, seconded by Anne Mitchell and carried unanimously  
to adjourn to Executive Session to discuss the medical, financial, credit, or employment history 
of a particular person or corporation, or matters leading to the appointment, employment, promotion, 
demotion, discipline, suspension, dismissal or removal of a particular person or corporation.  At  
12:55 P.M. Ann Holstein moved, seconded by Lawrence Tompkins and carried unanimously to return 
to open session. 
 

IV. Discussion 
 David Stieglitz Consultant for the GCSD Master Plan 
 Donald Jacobs  Consultant for the GCSD Master Plan   
 
 Others attending: 
 William Ommerborn Budget Advisory Committee 
 Paul Macko  Greenville Town Board 
 Richard Bear  Greenville Town Board 
 Leonard Laub  Westerlo Planning Board  
 Bonnie Kohl  Community member 
 John Milner  Westerlo Planning Board 
 David Gordon  The Daily Mail 
 Linda Fenoff  The Greenville Press 
 Melanie Lekocevic Greenville Local 
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 Topics discussed included:  
  Master Planning Process as shared by David Stieglitz and Donald Jacobs 
  Property tax impact and future development of the school district  
  Land Development  
  Multi-age programming at Ellis 
  
 The District would appreciate receiving copies of our respective towns’ Long-Range Plans 
 when completed in the interests of continued communication and the spirit of working 
 together.  

 
X. Adjournment 

At 3:00 P.M. Lawrence Tompkins moved, seconded by Gregory Lampman and carried unanimously to 
adjourn the meeting. 
 
 
 

        ______________________________ 
         Clerk Pro-Tem 

 
 
 
_____________________________ 
 Board President 


